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PUBLIC COMMENT

Dear Commission staff, 

Is the full docket to be made available online? Will all comments submitted--- whether by email, US mail, or the online form-
-- be uploaded to the online docket for public record access? 

I inquired via email to the Public Adviser on 4/22/14 (see below & also attached). 

I learned that Mr. Soloriio, the former project manager in this case, has left the CEC, so he didn't reply. 
The QB CEC webpage still lists Mr. Solorio, so I Cc'd him on my inquiry. 

Your reply will be appreciated. 
=================================================================================== 

From: theresamcc@msn.com 
To: publicadviser@energy.ca.gov 
CC: eric.solorio@energy.ca.gov 
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant AFC (11-AFC-03) 
Date: Tue, 22 Apr 2014 22:43:09 -0700 

Dear Public Adviser, 

I have a concern that comments submitted over the past couple weeks are not being posted to the docket that is viewable at 
the website. 

It's my understanding that the public record should contain all submissions (sent via email and the online comment form) 
related to this case. I recognize that there has been a tremendous response, but I am concerned that the docket is not fully 
reflective of comments that have been submitted. 

A prompt response would be appreciated. 

Thank you, 

Theresa McCarthy

Additional submitted attachment is included below.
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From:  (theresamcc@msn.com)
Sent: Tue 4/22/14 10:43 PM
To: PublicAdviser@energy.ca.gov (publicadviser@energy.ca.gov)
Cc: eric.solorio@energy.ca.gov (eric.solorio@energy.ca.gov)

Dear Public Advisor,

I have a concern that comments submitted over the past couple weeks are not being posted to the
docket that is viewable at the website.

It's my understanding that the public record should co    n all submissions (sent via email and the
online comment form) related to this case.  I recogniz  that there has been a tremendous response,
but I am concerned that the docket is not fully reflec   e of comments that have been submitted.

A prompt response would be appreciated.

Thank you,

Theresa McCarthy
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